
 
 
 
 
A group of concerned Canadians have asked the Constitutional Rights Centre to conduct a 
Citizens’ Public Inquiry into the Covid-measures. They are Fund-raising for this purpose and 
have requested donations, for that purpose, be made on this website. 
 
If you have come to this website to donate for a Citizens’ Public Inquiry, please indicate that on 
the comment (memo)  portion of the donation page when making the donation.  
 
Thank you very much.  
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